## **Quiett Brandon**

From: Sent:

Kyle Treloar [kylet@dreamdesigninc.com] Tuesday, September 10, 2013 8:53 AM

To:

Quiett Brandon

Subject:

RE: Dunsmore Subdivision

Brandon,

The developer for the Dunsmore Road Subdivision would like to appeal the Request for exemptions 13EX190, 13EX191, 13EX192, 13EX193, 13EX194, 13EX195, and 13EX197 to city council.

Please let me know which public works committee meeting that the exceptions will be placed on.

Thank You

Kyle

From: Quiett Brandon [mailto:Brandon.Quiett@rcgov.org]

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 2:30 PM

To: Kyle Treloar

Subject: Dunsmore Subdivision

Kyle,

When you receive the exceptions, if you intend to appeal, make sure you follow the last paragraph of the denial letter.

Thanks,

**Brandon Quiett** 

City of Rapid City Project Engineer | Public Works 300 Sixth Street | Rapid City, SD 57701 (605) 394-4154 | fax (605) 355-3083